
Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to support the Warringah Golf Clubs Development Application for a new Clubhouse 
on the course. 

This development will be of great benefit to the community, in creating a sporting club. 
As well as providing a place for meetings, it will have a variety of dining options. 
Locals, members & guests will have a great recreational area to socialise in. This can only be a 
positive for the northern beaches community. 
The off street parking will help alleviate the parking on Kentwell road. 
With the positioning of the club the local residents - all on the eastern side of Pittwater Road 
will not be impacted. The club will be facing the golf course, providing a wonderful view for 
patrons over the course. 
I can only see this development as a positive one & fully support it.

Yours sincerely 
Geoffrey Gidley 
12 Mundara Place
Narraweena 
NSW. 2099

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 23/03/2023 5:27:01 PM
Subject: SUPPORT FOR DA2022/2081


